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Comments: From: Herb Hilton <herb@herbhilton.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 2:08 PM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: Sam Houston National Forest

 

Mr Potts;

 

We are opposed to the fracking proposal for the Sam Houston National Forest.  We are residents of 

Montgomery County and live on Lake Conroe and are very concerned over the environmental impact on 

the water quality coming from our water shed along with the impact of heavy oil field equipment being 

transported on our roads.  We believe that National Forests were created for recreational use such as, 

hiking, camping, hunting and fishing not oil and gas exploration.

 

Thank you,  Herb and Barbara Hilton

                    19 La Jolla Circle

                    Montgomery, TX  77356


